Date: January 25, 2021

To: Inland Wetlands Commission Town of North Haven

From: Blue Hills Neighborhood Association Executive Committee

Subject: Proposed Slate School Upper School on Ridge Road

This is to inform you that the Executive Committee of the Blue Hills Neighborhood Association is strongly and unanimously opposed to the proposed Slate School Upper School on Ridge Road. The Committee strongly opposes this school based upon the density of the project, the proposed school's negative effect on the rural character and integrity of the neighborhood, and its contravention of the Town of North Haven's Plan of Conservation and Development.

Sincerely,

Kenneth V. Henrici Blue Hills Neighborhood Association